
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th July 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our Year 6 pupils are nearing the end of their time here at Steeton Primary School and we are 
very much looking forward to our Steeton Superstars Award Ceremony on Monday 22nd July. 
 
As a special treat, we are holding a “Cinema Extravaganza” in school, complete with popcorn 
and juice, on Thursday 18th July from 4 pm until 6 pm. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please sign the permission slip below, indicating if your 
child will be collected from school at 6 pm or allowed to walk home unaccompanied. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. S. Wheeler 
Key Stage 2 Co-ordinator 
 

 
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

RE: CINEMA EXTRAVAGANZA ON THURSDAY 18th JULY 
 
Name of child………………………………………………………………………Class………………………… 
 

 My child will be collected at 6 pm by………………………………………………………... 
OR 

 I give permission for my child to walk home unaccompanied. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  
 
 
 


